
São Paulo, July 8th, 2022

To the saints and the churches in the Lord's recovery!

For many years we have been praying to the Lord with a view to acquiring a property in São
Paulo, that could serve the church in Sao Paulo and, the work of the Lord in Brazil, and even all
of South America.

Recently we found a property with an excellent location and price. It has a four-story building
with a total of 1,750 square meters (18,836 square feet) of usable space. The first floor can
serve as a meeting hall with the capacity to hold up to five hundred people. The second floor
can be used for children's meetings after remodeling. The third and fourth floors can be used for
the publication work and other needs of the work. In addition, there is a parking garage in the
basement that can park up to 40 cars.

The price of the property including the needed repairs is US$1,563,600. We currently have
around half of this amount, but we are still lacking approximately US$800,000. A letter to the
churches in Brazil was sent out this week and we have been receiving offerings from the
churches and saints in Brazil. However, we also feel before the Lord to open this need to the
fellowship of the universal body of Christ.

The current schedule for payment is to first to make a deposit of US$60,000. Then the rest of
the payment will be due in forty-five days.  Please see the following bank transfer information:

Account 1(for USA/Foreign)  Bank Bank of the West
619 S. Brookhurst Street
Anaheim, CA 92804 USA
Telephone (714) 533-8440
Account Name: Church in Anaheim
Account # 670026160
Routing # 121100782
SWIFT Code BWSTUS66 (Foreign wires)

After sending an international transfer, please send a notification, designating your offering to
the Property in Sao Paulo, to the following email: anaheim@lordsmove.org.

Account 2 (for Brazil) Church in the City of São Paulo
Banco Bradesco 237
Agency 0114
Current account 108590-5
CNPJ 13,288,350/0001-47
The PIX is the CNPJ

The brothers who serve in the work in Brazil


















